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June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

PGL Residential trip - June  22nd – 24th 2016 – Year 5 and 6 

 

Although this is a year away, we have reserved places for all of next year’s Year 5 and 6 children at the PGL 

Centre at Barton Hall, Torquay for the 22nd – 24th June 2016, to ensure that we are able to visit this fantastic 

facility.  We do appreciate that some children will have visited Barton Hall this year but the range of 

activities are so wide that we will be able to tailor the trip to ensure that it is different for children who have 

visited before.  Do have a look at the PGL website to see the kind of things on offer, it really is a brilliant 

experience! 

 

To secure your child’s place, it will be necessary to pay a £50.00 non-refundable deposit by the 26th June 

2015 so that we can secure our booking.  Once PGL have confirmed the booking and deposits have been 

paid, it WILL NOT be possible to add any further children to the booking as PGL venues are booked up fully 

well in advance and therefore, bookings cannot be amended after numbers are confirmed. 

 

We anticipate the total cost being in the region of £220.00 to include coach transfer.  We have secured a 

discount for early booking and this has been taken into consideration when calculating the cost.  The main 

cost that may change will be the coach and this will depend on quotes that we will obtain as soon as the 

booking is confirmed as definite.  We will, of course, confirm final cost as soon as it is known. 

 

We would anticipate asking for 2 further payments of £50.00, one by October half term and one by February 

half term, with the balance being needed in full by Easter.  If your child would like to come but the cost is 

prohibitive, please see the Office for a different payment plan and certainly do not miss out if payment of 

the deposit is an issue at the moment. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the Office, with your deposit if applicable, no later than the 

26th June. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs K Templeton 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

PGL Residential Trip 22nd – 24th June 2016 

 

I do/do not wish my child to take part in the above residential trip. 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………….. 

 

Year …………… 

 

I enclose a deposit of £50.00 to secure my child’s place.  I understand that this is non-refundable.   

 

Parent’s name……………………………………………... 

 

Parent’s signature…………………………………………………………. 

 

Date……………………… 


